
 

 

    

 

 
 
 

    A Message from Premier Christy Clark  

 

     
As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, I am pleased to join 

with the Lotus Light Charity Society in welcoming everyone to the 

2015 Winter Charity Drive (WCD) Donation Presentation, here at the 

Lotus Light Temple. 

 

As the cold of winter approaches, we are reminded of the warmth that compassion brings. 

British Columbia is fortunate to be a caring and welcoming place, and it is through the work 

of organizations, like the Lotus Light Charity Society and their community partners, that 

many vulnerable residents of Metro Vancouver will have the support necessary to sustain 

them through this season.   

 

I want to take this opportunity to commend the generous men and women involved in the 

WCD for their efforts to assist those experiencing difficult times – with 1500 care packages 

and sleeping bags to distribute, your efforts will certainly go a long way in helping people in 

need. 

 

Bringing events like this together takes a lot of effort and planning by organizers, volunteers 

and participants, and I want to take this opportunity to thank them for their hard work to 

ensure that this charity drive is successful in meeting its objectives. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Christy Clark 

Premier 


